Elephant Thought Email

Hello, 
I am a senior student representative of Eastview Secondary School in Barrie, Ontario. We are hosting our annual Grade 8 Play Day on May 28, 2014. Grade 8 day is an event that brings all the grade 8 student together, giving them the operatunity to get to know their future peers in a fun and exciting way participating in games and activities. For the past couple of years we've been using your products for our event, and they've been a huge success. This year we are hoping to use your BodyZorbs and Gyroscope for our event. In exchange of the BodyZorbs and Gyroscope, we will gladly donate $1000 towards your company. Please replay back regarding you've received this email and what process needs to be done in order to use your BodyZrobs and Gyroscope for our event.
 
Thank You
 
Sincerely,
Tiana Gallant and Nicole Castillo

